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Migrant Summer School

Our annual Migrant Summer School program has started. This year’s program will be two weeks 
long and serve 3-year-old students through sixth grade that qualify for our migrant program. 

Consolidated Federal and State Grant Application (CFSGA)

Our application is due June 30, 2025. The state has finally received its Title l-A allocation but the 
other program allocation amounts have not been sent to the state yet. The initial change in our 
Title l-A allocation is equivalent to a $10,280 loss. 


